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ATHLETICS CARNIVAL
On Friday 4 May, Senior School students embarked on a race to the finish line

Students had their annual athletics carnival at Campbelltown Sports Stadium competing in a
range of track and field events. It was a pleasant day with array of house colours and shirts,
demonstrating their house pride. Well done to all students who competed in the events and
congratulations to students who made personal bests. Results are posted outside P block
staffroom and students who have made it through to NASSA Athletics will be notified shortly.

Lisa Close
Senior School Sports Coordinator 
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